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NDHP Office Involved Shooting - Fargo 

 
 

NARRATIVE: The North Dakota Highway Patrol responded to a hit and run injury crash on 
Interstate 29 involving a blue pickup that rear ended a motorcycle. After the crash, the blue 
pickup fled the scene. Troopers were not initially able to locate the blue pickup. A short time 
later a trooper located the blue pickup that matched the suspect vehicle going east on 32nd 
Avenue South, in Fargo. The same blue pickup also matched the description of a vehicle that 
Fargo PD was looking for, that had recently been involved in a shooting at an apartment 
complex in Fargo. The trooper conducted a traffic stop on the vehicle. After the suspect 
vehicle stopped, the driver began to wave around a gun and then fled north onto Interstate 29 
at a high rate of speed. The suspect took the exit to go east onto Interstate 94. While 
negotiating the exit the blue pickup struck another vehicle and crashed. The male driver of the 
blue pickup got out of the vehicle and began shooting as the NDHP trooper arrived on scene. 
The trooper returned fire striking the male suspect. The suspect was then taken into custody. 
The NDHP and Fargo PD will be holding a press conference at 8:30 p.m. at the NDHP Fargo 
office located at 503 38th Street South in Fargo. 
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For More Information Contact:  
Captain Bryan Niewind  
(701) 320-1309    
bniewind@nd.gov 
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